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June 30, 2015



Steven V. King
Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW
P. O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

Re:	Docket No. UE-15______ Energy Recovery Mechanism (ERM)
Avista’s Annual Filing to Review Deferrals (2014 Calendar Year)

Dear Mr. King:

The ERM provides for a 90-day review period, however, the period may be extended by agreement of the Parties or by UTC order. Per a conversation with the Commission Staff today, Avista agrees to extend the review period to July 31, 2015. 

Please direct any questions related to this matter to Annette Brandon at (509) 495-4324.


Sincerely,
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Kelly Norwood
Vice President State and Federal Regulation
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